
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cougar  
Chronicle 

December 9, 2020 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sat Dec 12 
9:00 am Children’s 
Christmas Service 
Practice at Church 
 
Sun Dec 13 
8:00 am Worship 
 
Wed Dec 16 
8:15 am Chapel 
 
 

 
 

Preparation:  We hope you will be able to join us for our midweek Advent service tonight 
at 7:00 PM.  What a great time to remember what’s really important this time of year.  Be 
sure to register on the church’s website if you plan to attend.  
 
Christmas Concert Videos: It's not too late to get the link to view the Christmas Concert 
videos. The final piano/instrumental videos will be added throughout this week and the 
classroom songs will be added next week. Please contact Mr. Obry at 
robry@christlutheran-marshallmn.org to get the link. 
 
Christmas Eve Children's Practice and Recording: We will not hold an in-person 
Children's Christmas Eve Service. Instead, we will be taping the service on Saturday, 
December 19 to be aired on our church's YouTube page on Christmas Eve. Our first 
practice will be on Saturday, December 12th AT CHURCH.  Students in Kindergarten 
through 8th grade will begin at 9:00 AM.  Pre-K students are asked to be there at 10:00. 
The following Saturday, December 19th students are asked to dress up as we will 
record the program from 9:00 AM-10:30 AM.  This will be aired on Christmas Eve at 5:30 
PM.  
 
Congregational Caroling:  Singers and noise makers of all ages, please, mark your 
calendars and come bring God's Word in song to our Jesus Cares participants here in 
town.  Many of these individuals have been isolated in their homes for months and would 
benefit greatly from the Good News brought to them with Christmas carols.  Sunday 
afternoon, December 20th at 2:00 P.M., we will meet at the Church and divide into two or 
three groups.  The more carolers the better, so that we can sing outside of more homes- 
following CDC guidelines.  Watch for more information in the bulletin and Cougar 
Chronicle, or for more information, please, contact Melanie Werner at 
mel.werner21@gmail.com or 507-828-3798. 
  
Christmas Vacation:  School will dismiss for Christmas break on Tuesday, December 
22 at 3 PM.  School will resume on Monday, January 4.   
 
 

November 
Birthdays 

 
Ethan Wendorff-4 
Martin Krenz-5 
Eliana Marius-6 
Evan Krenz-12 
Joseph Hogg-18 
Mrs. Ellingson-12 
Ramsey Winter-19 
Adyson Fischer-22 
 
 

 

mailto:mel.werner21@gmail.com



